
From: Deborah Hollier
To: commentletters
Subject: Comments can be e-mailed to Letter – 2016 Bay-Delta Plan Amendment
Date: Wednesday, November 30, 2016 7:19:01 AM

Dear Water Board,

Please, when you make decisions, remember that our grandchildren and their children will be drinking the water we
protect today.

Kindly and Sincerely,

Deborah Hollier
Nevada City

Public Comment
2016 Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED

Deadline: 1/17/17 12:00 noon
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